Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
November 01, 2003

The meeting came to order at 10:05 at the Sushi Riders Cafe

No new members

OLD BUSINESS

October 4/03 ride. - Only four members went. Good ride. Lasted all day.

October 5/03 - Vancouver Toy Run. Well attended. Over 7500 toys and $12,000.00 in cash were
donated.

October 29/03. - Fraser Valley Toy Run. 2500 riders. Weather was poor. No totals for
donations.

NEW BUSINESS

Peter Sellers gave a talk on storing and winterizing your bike. There was a handout given to
anyone who attended. Peter will be hosting a mechanical/maintenance program at BCIT this
winter. For more information call Peter at Deeley’s. There will be a Ladies Tech Night on
November 27/03 at 7:00 PM. Make sure you sign up with Sherri at Deeley’s. Spaces are limited.

Craig Heale spoke on BCCOM. Public meetings are being held concerning a ten-year
transportation plan. Please try to attend and make yourself heard. At this time there is no money
being budgeted for motorcycles, but there is six million going to bicycle transportation needs.

A trip of a lifetime flyer was presented. This concerns a tour, by motorcycle, of Europe. For more
information call John or Carolyn Stinn, at 520-219-2562. E-mail is carolvnjol@msn.com.

Gerry Rooyakers spoke on the Power Sport Newspaper. They will accept articles on The
Vancouver HOG Chapter. Gerry also spoke on the Burn Camp.

Vern spoke on the Trev Deeley HOG discount night. The format has been changed. Instead of
one night, Deeley’s will hold this for the week of December 1-7/03. This will also start the
Sunday openings. Have your HOG membership card ready for ID. The sale includes 20% off all
regular priced, in store items only.
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